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Regular Board Meeting 

March 18, 2014 
 
The regular board meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Registration will be held March 22 and 29 at Jewel Lake Bowl.   
 
March 22 
 Tim, Jeanie, Angie, Tracey and Deanna 
 
March 29 
 Kirsten, Angie, Deanna, Tracey and Jeanie 
 
Forms:  Kirsten will print 
Merchandise:  Tracey will bring 
Tryout Flyer:  Angie will put together 
 
Board updates: 
 

! Tracey 
o Uniforms ordered 
o Will inquire about cost to put names on uniforms 
o Will inquire about logo wear 
o Looking into fundraiser with Papa Murphy’s 

! Kirsten 
o Took food course 
o Still researching vendor for meat 
o Discussed beverage ordering with Melissa, Melissa will contact rep 

for opening ceremonies donation. 
! Angie 

o Please look at web site and email her suggestions 
o She will review and change division information 

! Rob 
o Working on tryout process 
o Using US Baseball Academy gear and Andre Toliver will assist 
o Will need softball gear 
o Deanna and Rob will attend draft; Deanna can run but would like 

Rob to understand process for future drafts. 
o We need to possibly recruit for additional softball coach, do not plan 

on 14th to be used as softball tryout.  We will pick a different date. 
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! Dana/Tim 

o Umpire clinic on April 14th from 5:30 – 8:30 pm.   
o Must be age 12 and must umpire a division below the division they 

play, the exception being Jr/Sr umpiring softball/baseball (opposite 
of what they play). 

o Dana will email when umpire trainers are secured. 
! Ryan 

o Coaches training will be April 19th at Dimond High from 10-2pm.  
Their will be 2, 2-hour sessions. 

o Reviewed proposal from Andre 
 
We will discuss the bi-laws at the next board meeting.  Please review if you 
receive an email.  These need to be adopted by the coaches training. 
 
 
 
The next board meeting will be held Tuesday, April 1 at 6:30 pm at Gallos. 
 
 

 
 
 


